
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Date 30 Nov 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Member 
 
Following the all union meeting last week, the Agenda for Change trade unions (RCN, 
RCM, Prospect and Unite) met yesterday and have drafted a letter notifying a dispute to 
the Industrial Disputes Officer (IDO), which we will be submitting today. 
 
For information on the IDO process please see the link below: 
https://www.gov.gg/CHttpHandler.ashx?id=136965&p=0   
 
 
In addition, the RCN will be surveying its members to inform the discussions through the 
IDO.  The other unions may choose to survey their members at a later date depending 
how discussions through the IDO progress. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Jacqueline Carr, Senior Regional Officer, Royal College of Nursing 
Stephen Langford, Negotiations Executive, Prospect 
Vicky Richards, National Officer, Royal College of Midwives 
Dave Bourgaize, Regional Officer, UNITE 
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